April 10, 2007
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
Request for Approval of Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation and MCImetro Access Transmission Services LLC

Docket UT-063055
and:
Qwest Corporation v. Level 3 Communications, LLC; Pac-West Telecomm, Inc.; Northwest Telephone, Inc.; TCG-Seattle; Electric Lightwave, Inc.; Advanced Telecom Group, Inc. d/b/a Eschelon Telecom, Inc.; Focal Communications Corporation; Global Crossing Local Services, Inc.; and MCI WorldCom Communications, Inc.

Docket UT-063038
Dear Ms. Washburn:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced dockets are the original and 18 copies of Commission Staff’s Request for Review of the Executive Secretary’s Order Approving Qwest and MCImetro’s Interconnection Agreement Amendment and Certificate of Service.  

Sincerely,

JONATHAN C. THOMPSON
Assistant Attorney General 
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